
 
 

 
 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive N. 
Chatham, Ontario, Canada 
N7M 5M1 

 

 

March 22, 2019 

 
BY RESS & COURIER 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 

Stratford Reinforcement Project 
EB-2018-0306 

 
This letter is to update the Board on Indigenous consultation completed for the Stratford 
Reinforcement Project.  Attached please find a letter from the Ministry of Energy, North 
Development and Mines (“Ministry”) dated March 22, 2019.  This letter confirms that the 
procedural aspects of Indigenous consultation are satisfactory to the Ministry.   
 
In the event that you have any questions on the above or would like to discuss in more detail, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed] 
 
W.T. Bill Wachsmuth, RPF 
Senior Advisor, Regulatory  
:sb 
Attach. 
 
cc:   N. Marconi  

A. Manzano 
Z. Crnojacki 

 Regulatory Library 
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